
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

  

 

From: Communications, VCF (CIV) 
To: Communications, VCF (CIV) 
Subject: VCF 13th Annual Report 
Date: Friday, January 17, 2025 11:34:45 AM 
Attachments: image001.png 

*This email is sent from an unattended mailbox.* 

Good morning, 

The VCF’s 13th Annual Report is now posted on our website.  The report details how the VCF team 
successfully navigated the significant changes, challenges, and achievements of 2024.  The VCF 
continues to receive an average of 700 new claims each month – a clear indicator of the importance 
of our ongoing mission. Rounding out the year’s significant progress is the new milestone of 
awarding $14.9 billion to over 65,600 claimants since the VCF re-opened in October of 2011. 

Thank you. 

Please do not reply to this email.  This email was sent from a mailbox that is not monitored. 

VCF Helpline: 1-855-885-1555 
Website: www.vcf.gov 
Information for Law Firms: www.vcf.gov/lawfirms 
Follow the VCF on Twitter @Sept11VCF 
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